Fra: Elorine Gaulke <elorinek94@gmail.com>

Sendt: 25. august 2025 18:37

Til: GRU | Grønlandsudvalget <gru@ft.dk>

Emne: Keira Kronvold should have kept her baby.

Hello.

Have you given Keira's baby back to her?

Let me paint a picture for you, I know a lot of you are women and may have had your own children.

You grow a baby for 9 months, you feel their kicks, you dream about meeting them, what they'll look like, hearing their little cries. You're excited for their milestones, the first time they roll over, the first time they really look at you. The first time they smile and then laugh! Your heart is full.

Do you not remember this with your own child? Even as a man, you get to experience these wonderful feelings so I know you can be empathetic.

Keira never got to experience this with Zami, she got a measly 2 hours and then her baby was taken from her.

It's currently August 25th, this is around the 8-9 months away from her baby. Most women around this time are taking pictures of "nine months in, nine months out" except Keira is not. The only thing she gets to do is look forward to the 1 hour on Friday and look at old pictures of HER baby. 1 hour a week is not enough.

This separation is inhumane, disgusting and the deepest sadness I can think of.

In my next email I will include the psychological happenings between the baby and mother when they are not together. I assume you already know what is happening psychologically but I guess you have to save face with an outdated law correct?

Give Keira Kronvold her baby back NOW.

Thank you,

Elorine Gaulke.